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 Hodgson Russ Partner Sujata Yalamanchili, Summer Associate Sarah Shields, and
Law Clerk Chelsea Reinhardt co-authored this most recent installment of TaxNotes
State “Revisiting Mortgage Tax Exemptions for Federal Credit Unions." In this
installment, they examine a recent decision by the U.S. Supreme Court to not
consider a case involving the applicability of New York state mortgage recording
taxes to a federal credit union.

Our summer associates gain that hands on experience by doing meaningful work and
publishing alongside our attorneys.

 To read the full article click here.


